Leeds City Council Special Meeting
Minutes
Monday, April 15, 2013
8:00 pm

A special meeting of the Leeds City Council was held on April 15, 2013.  Present were Mayor Lloyd Himle, and Council Members Rodney Ritterman, Linda Himle, Kyle Nelsen and Terry Westphal.  Also present were city employees Nicky Ritterman and Edythe Nelsen.
Knife River Paving has notified the City that they will be in the area if the City would like any street work done.  2012 spreadsheet of street damages including photos will be reviewed and ranked in order of priority by Justin Nelsen, Public Works Superintendent.  
Any business doing work in the City will need to have a transient business license, proof of insurance, and a permit to work in the City.  
Motion made by Ritterman, seconded by Linda Himle to have Justin Nelsen contact Knife River Paving to request they come and drive around to look at street damages and and give prices quotes for street repairs in $10,000.00 increments.  Motion carried. 
Edythe Nelsen has updated contents and replacement values of City property for State Fire and Tornado and North Dakota Insurance Reserve Fund.  
Motion made by Ritterman, seconded by Linda Himle to have Edythe Nelsen finish the insurance reports and submit the completed paperwork to the insurance companies.  Motion carried. 
Ritterman made a motion, seconded by Linda Himle to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m.
    			

1 of 1 | Page
Leeds City Council
Special Meeting February 10th, 2013

image1.emf
X

Lloyd Himle

Mayor
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Nicky Ritterman

City Auditor


